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Title: ACQUISITION OF CONTROL LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATIONS FOR QUIKTRIP #446 & #1401
RECOMMENDATION:
1. Approve a request from Troy Charles DeVos, agent for QuikTrip Corporation, dba QuikTrip #446,
for an Acquisition of Control for Series 10 Liquor License #10074069, located at 550 N. Dysart Road,
Goodyear, Arizona (Generally located north of the intersection of Dysart Road and Van Buren Street);
and

2.  Approve a request from Troy Charles DeVos, agent for QuikTrip Corporation, dba QuikTrip #1401,
for an Acquisition of Control for Series 10 Liquor License #10075880, located at 575 N. Estrella
Parkway, Goodyear, Arizona (Generally located on the east side of Estrella Parkway south of  the I-10
interchange).

PURPOSE:
QuikTrip recently had a change in their ownership structure. Therefore, they are required to apply for
an Acquisition of Control with the Arizona Department of Liquor Licenses and Control. (Maureen Scott,
City Clerk)

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. Staff Report

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

APPROVEDCity Council Regular Meeting8/22/2016 1 Pass

ACQUISITION OF CONTROL LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATIONS FOR QUIKTRIP #446 & #1401
RECOMMENDATION:
1. Approve a request from Troy Charles DeVos, agent for QuikTrip Corporation, dba QuikTrip #446, for an
Acquisition of Control for Series 10 Liquor License #10074069, located at 550 N. Dysart Road, Goodyear,
Arizona (Generally located north of the intersection of Dysart Road and Van Buren Street); and

2.  Approve a request from Troy Charles DeVos, agent for QuikTrip Corporation, dba QuikTrip #1401, for an
Acquisition of Control for Series 10 Liquor License #10075880, located at 575 N. Estrella Parkway, Goodyear,
Arizona (Generally located on the east side of Estrella Parkway south of  the I-10 interchange).

PURPOSE:
QuikTrip recently had a change in their ownership structure. Therefore, they are required to apply for an
Acquisition of Control with the Arizona Department of Liquor Licenses and Control. (Maureen Scott, City
Clerk)

City of Goodyear Printed on 5/19/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

